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March 30, 1981 I
sh sh!*Mr. B. J. Youngblood

Chief, Licensing Branch No. 1
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. Youngblood:

We have completed our review of the Final Environmental Impact State-
ment (EIS) Final Supplement Number 2 to the Allens Creek Nuclear
Generating Station Unit Number 1.

This document adequately responds to the comments issued on the Draft
Supplemental EIS. As you proceed with this project, we urge that all
reasonable efforts be made to assure minimal adverse environmental
impacts.

Sincerely,
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Clinton B. Spotts
Regional EIS Coordinator
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